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WINDRUSH VALLEY SCHOOL

You may be interested in mentioning in the magazine that our children
have been raising money for two worthy causes this term.

1. World Wildlife Fund — some of our children took part in a sponsored
walk at the Cotswold Wild Life Park — we do not know how much has been
raised yet but our school has the trophy for being top fund raisers in
Oxfordshire for the past two years.

2. We are at present making up shoe boxes full of Christmas gifts to send
to Bosnia, Rumania and Russia. The children fill a shoe box each with small
gifts and donate them to the cause.

3. Recently the school choir was pleased to entertain the Ascott W. 1. at
Tiddy Hall.

W.V. Kean.
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IF YOU HAVEN'T OBTAINED YOUR TICKETS
YOU HAD BETTER GET YOUR SKATES ON!

RUMPLEPUNZEL

The Wychwood Players and Shipton W.I. proudly present
Shipton’s 10th Annual Pantomime

December 3 - 6 (matinee on Saturday)

This will be the last big production before we move into the
New Beaconsfield Hall in the spring and we are marking the occasion
by combining two fairy tales —
Rapunzel and Rumplestilskin,
with overtones of Shakespeare, Cats and South Pacific.

There will be a very special number by our famous Commuters and the
heart-stopping performance by The Old Spice Girls.
And before you ask - YES, Rapunzel will have a tower!
Come and join the fun.

(Note that we are appearing a week earlier this year).
Tickets are on sale from Margaret Hartley at Colestone Farm, 830306

£3 for seniors, £2 for under 16s.



